
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
CITY OF FULLERTON 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD 

for the SUCCESSOR AGENCY 
to the FULLERTON REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the City of Fullerton Oversight 

Board for the Successor Agency to the Fullerton Redevelopment Agency 

regularly scheduled for Tuesday, November 13, 2012 has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the City of Fullerton Oversight 

Board for the Successor Agency to the Fullerton Redevelopment Agency 

will be May 14, 2013 in the Fullerton City Council Chamber located at 303 

West Commonwealth Avenue, Fullerton, California. 

 
 
 
For more information, please contact the Fullerton City Clerk’s Office at 714.738.6350. 

 


